In recent weeks, the conditions at San Lorenzo Park have deteriorated to the extent that we feel that a
temporary park closure is the City’s best and only realistic option. Specifically:

The City’s facilities have been vandalized with graffiti and illegal electrical taps.
This site has been host to fires and fire safety issues,

community.

City staff is aware of theft of City tools and supplies.
Encampments have destroyed the City's grass.

Encampments are attached to trees, likely damaging those trees.
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by occupants of the unmanaged encampments,

This site has experienced large amounts of improperly disposed litter, in addition te human and animal waste.
City staff no longer feel safe in the area and must operate in pairs,

* The City needs to conduct deferred maintenance in the park,

Please feel free to call or write with any questions you may have about this matter.

Thankyou,
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Tony Efiict, MPA, CPRP Martin Bernal
Parks & Recreation Director City Manager
(831) 421-1872 (831) 420-5010
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